Dear Ms Reece,

I would like to express my concem over the new drug patch proposal for children labeled
with various titles due to "ADHD, ADD, etc.".

I am not an advocate of the medications that are being given to children & teens as I have
read and seen the very serious, negative side-effects of these drugs. [ know they can
produce suicidal thoughts, stunted growth and antagonism. I KNOW THIS is a FACT.

The future of our society is dependant upon the children of today. To put on the market a
"drug patch" will only aid in the demise of bright-thinking, healthy children. What we
all want for our children is bright futures where they can think for themselves and make
choices which will benefit more people than produce harm. There are other ways to
handle the symptoms of so-called "ADHD, ADD, ETC." without harmful side-effects.

So what I am asking for is that this new idea of a drug patch NOT BE PUT ON THE
MARKET.

Sincerely,

Marian Henry



